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Hotel 1000 – 2017 Redesign Announcement 
 

Dear Travel Partners, 
 
June 2017 through September 2017, Hotel 1000 will undergo a comprehensive renovation to enhance 
the overall guest experience and maintain its competitive presence in the Seattle marketplace. The multi-
million dollar remastering of the guest rooms, meeting space, lobby and restaurant will begin in June and 
is scheduled for completion in September 2017. The new look will create a luminous modern refinement 
throughout the hotel, while paying homage to the rich history of its location. This soft goods renovation 
will be done in phases by floor, to ensure that guests are not disturbed. The hotel will emerge as Loews 
Hotel 1000, Seattle. 
 
This significant renovation showcases Loews Hotels’ commitment to its first hotel in the Pacific Northwest.  

  
The above schedule is subject to change at any time and we will continue to update our partners on any 
modifications. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to welcoming you to the new Loews Hotel 1000, 
Seattle soon! 
 

    For questions or further assistance please contact:  
Tamsin Parvus, Transient Sales Manager at Tamsin.Parvus@hotel1000seattle.com or 206-357-9569. 
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